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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
HIGGINS FIJI AND DAYALS QUARRIES IS THE NEW 
CONTRACTOR FOR S3 PROJECT  
 
The Fiji Roads Authority has appointed two contractors, Higgins Fiji and Dayals Quarries, to 

complete remaining work on the recently terminated contract on Kings Road, Suva, between 

Rewa Bridge and 9-Miles. 

Confirming this, the Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) Chief Executive Officer Jonathan Moore says both 

the contractors have worked with them on a number of projects and has done exceptional quality 

of work. 

This is one of the crucial projects of the FRA to improve traffic flow and we have full faith in both 

the contractors to get the job done.  

Work on the project is set to get underway from 22 October and is anticipated to be completed by 

June 2019. 
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